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March 25, 2014 
 
 
John McCarthy 
City of Saint Paul 
15 West Kellog Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
Subject:  HMC Support for Reassignment of May Park CIB Funds 
 
To Members of the Saint Paul Long-Range CIB Committee: 
 
At its meeting on March 18, the Hamline Midway Coalition (HMC) Board of Directors 
unanimously supported a resolution to support reassigning $170,000 of the $200,000 
currently dedicated for improvements to May Park for improvements to Dickerman 
Park.     
 
HMC has consistently rated Dickerman Park as a high capital improvement priority for 
the neighborhood and the City of Saint Paul.  During the 2013 CIB process, HMC ranked 
Dickerman Park as a higher priority than May Park.     
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-494-7682.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Jon Olson 
Executive Director 
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